Vice President/President-Elect June, 2015

MPLA Activities

- Attended the March 2nd executive board Zoom meeting
- Recurrently urged state reps to solicit program proposals for our fall conference with WLA—of the 91 proposals received, I counted 36 from MPLA members (40%)
- Tapped executive board and select committee members to review and rate program proposals and submitted the results to WLA
- Submitted MPLA meeting room needs to WLA
- Communicated MPLA award needs to WLA and ensured Mary Ann Thompson, our Awards Chair, was part of the conversation and would be at the table going forwards
- Responded to inquiries during our once-in-three years audit
- Reviewed and confirmed audit draft report
- Reviewed and voted to approve MPLA's annual IRS 990 forms
- Reviewed check registers for March and April

Respectfully submitted,

Eric Stroshane